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2) Concluding Remarks

As a result of the visits and associatlpd discussions in collaboration
with the Unlversity of Michigan team, fthe decision was made to investi-
gate the possibility of a joint proposhl being drafted for Phase II of
the investigation involving the General Motors Manufacturing Research/
Central Foundry group . In connection with this, the undersigned and

his colleagues compiled the appropriate sections of a proposal, recently
assembled at the University of Michigan, which is currently in the hands
of General Motors, prior to being delivered tothe National Science

Foundation.
Sincerely,
John T. Berry “//
(Professor)
Co-Principal Investigator
JIB:tgp
Attachments

cc: Office of Contract Administration























































Attendees at CAD Casting Seminar -2- August 23, 1982

Another important advantage of the projected software capability is that
group technology could be incorporated into the design. This would allow
specific configurations of curvature, section sizes and so forth to be associ-
ated with specific casting defects and manufacturing problems. The result will
be that design rules for manufacturing can be developed on a logical basis.

The industrial counterpart would do the practical verification and demon-
stration, :as:well as acquire the hardware and software so that CAD technology
could be used on a day-to—day basis by those trained in the method.

Your input at the September 16th meeting would be valuable for a meaningful
discussion of the NSF program.

A list of attendees at the first CAD Casting meeting is enclosed.
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